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A tunneling machine damed severely an Edesur High Tension cable 

 

 

 The 220 KV underground cable, which connects the Ezeiza Substation with the Perito Moreno 
Substation and Transradio Substation, was severely damaged at Villa Soldati  

 

Buenos Aires, January 5, 2018. A tunneling machine working for another company damaged a line of 
High Voltage that connects the Ezeiza-Perito Moreno corridor, in Villa Soldati, Buenos Aires capital. 
 
The 220 KV underground cable, which connects the Ezeiza Substation with the Perito Moreno 
Substation and Transradio Substation, was severely damaged at Villa Soldati by heavy machinery 
external to Edesur. 
 
As a consequence of this event, the Perito Moreno substation was affected causing interruptions in the 
service at different points of the concession area. 
 
At this time the company has started to repair the 220 KV cable, which is highly complex and will take 
several days. We have also begun to install 10 "four-pack" electricity generators to cover the demand. 
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